
October 25, 1996 

 

Ms. Jane E. Vezeris 

Deputy Assistant Director 

Office of Administration 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20223 

 

Re:  Assassination Records Review Board Request for Additional Information No. SS- 4 and 

US Secret Service Response of July 10, 1996 

 

Dear Jane: 

 

I am writing in regard to your letter of July 10, 1996, which responded to our request for additional 

materials (SS-4). Specifically, on page 2, you stated that volumes of The Record for the years 

1960-1964, were already at the National Archives. 

 

We have not been able to locate volumes of The Record for the period after 1959. I have enclosed a 

letter from David A. Pfeiffer of the Textual Reference Branch indicating that NARA does not have 

custody of The Record for the post-1959 period. 

 

If these volumes are located elsewhere in the Archives, please let us know where they are. If The 
Record for the years 1960-1964 is not in the Archives, we request that you make them available for 

our inspection. We also request that you review the volume covering 1965 for any references to the 

Kennedy assassination or the Warren Commission. 

 

We appreciate your help in this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

cc: Donald Personette 

 

enclosure 


